
Greenwich Elementary School Squash Spring Registration  
open to all GPS students in grades 3-5

The Greenwich Elementary School Squash team aims to provide 
children with an introduction to the sport and teach them the basics in 
a fun safe environment. No prior squash experience is needed. 


Clinics will run on Sundays from 4-5 pm from April 25th - May 23rd at 
the Greenwich Water Club Squash House.  


To sign up, fill out this form. For more background on the Greenwich 
Squash program visit: https:// www.fairwestsquash.com/
greenwichsquash or contact greenwich.squash@gmail.com.



